
YOUR VOICE HELPS FOOD SHELVES IMPROVE!

PARTICIPATION IS:
• Easy: Survey time is 10 min or less
• Confidential: Responses will be 100% anonymous
• Voluntary: No requirement to participate; will not impact
access to food shelf and other services

To allow for as many unique voices to be heard, please 
submit only one survey per household.

SURVEYS AVAILABLE IN:
• English • Spanish
• Russian • Hmong
• Somali

SURVEY CONDUCTED IN PARTNERSHIP WITH:

USDA NON-DISCRIMINATION STATEMENT
All institutions are equal opportunity providers and 
employers. For more information about USDA non-
discrimination policy or to inquire about filing a 
complaint, go to http://z.umn.edu/u76.
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  You are invited to participate in a statewide 
       survey of food shelf clients across 
       Minnesota! This survey will help us better 
        understand clients’ needs and preferences to 
        improve food access and the food shelf 
        experience. Thank you!

2019 Statewide Survey Results at www.supershelfmn.org. 

Your privacy will be protected and records of this survey will 
be stored securely. No identifying information will be used in 
any reports created or published. Responses to open-ended 
questions will be kept anonymous if quoted.

This survey is voluntary. Your decision whether or not to 
participate will not affect any current or future food services you 
receive. If you decide to participate, you are free to not answer 
any question within the survey.

This survey is being coordinated by Emily Becher from the 
University of Minnesota. For questions, contact her at:
bech0079@umn.edu
495 Coffey Hall, 1420 Eckles Ave, St. Paul, MN, 55108
612-624-3335

This survey has been reviewed by an IRB within the Human 
Research Protections Program (HRPP) at the University of 
Minnesota. Because of the anonymity of respondents, it has 
been determined to be “not human subject research”. To share 
feedback privately with the HRPP about your survey experience, 
call the Research Participants’ Advocate Line at 612-625-1650 or 
go to https://research.umn.edu/units/hrpp/research-partici-
pants/questions-concerns.

The Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) 
provides nutrition assistance to people with low income. It 
can help you buy nutritious foods for a better diet. To find 
out more, contact the MN Food Help Line at 1-888-711-1151.

This resource was funded in part by USDA’s Supplemental 
Nutrition Assistance Program – SNAP-Ed – with funds 
received from and through the Minnesota Department of 
Human Services.




